
Apostolic Project of the Congregation - works in progress

In Madrid, from 23rd till 30th, the Team formed by sisters; Maria Soledad, Chony, 

Beatriz, Ondina, Rosa, Judith and Priscilla, accompanied By Fr Abel Toraño SJ have worked to
draw the Apostolic Project of the Congregation. It was a fruit of collaboration and
contibutions of all Entities put together prior the encounter. The work is inserted in the process
of the Restucturing of our life, mission and congregational structures. The document will
continue its elaboration and will be presented in the gathering of Major Superiors coming April.

  

We shall continue to keep company with the prayer, especially coming week when the Team for
Structures will gather!
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